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PROJECT IN ATAMBUA, NTT
This month Esther was able to continue our project 
in Atambua. We have been planning to visit there 
for quite a while but had to postpone due to Covid 
restrictions. We had shipped goods from Jakarta 
months ago so this was a relief to finally go there and 
deliver the goods to the needy people in this area. 

bags of rice loaded and ready to distribute

Esther visiting a local village

some of those who received packages



Esther with Catholic Sister delivering goods

CONTINUATION OF PROJECT IN ALOR
Similar to Atambua we have also been shipping goods 
to Alor for many months now hoping to return there 
after our trip in April of this year. This month our team 
of Esther and Francis visited Alor and traveled to many 
villages and outer islands to deliver all the goods that 
we had shipped from Jakarta.

some of the recipients

Frances & Esther visit an orphanage in Kalabahi Alor



ACTIVITIES IN BANDUNG
Dina visited the Rumah Kasih Karunia Orphanage in 
Bandung to deliver powdered milk and cheese for 
the children. The children in this orphanage are from 
Papua. 

spending time with the local people

happy children with school bags

group picture with school children

unloading goods at orphanage

parents and children with new clothes



MEALS FOR THE NEEDY IN BANDUNG

Thanks to our friends in 
Bandung who sponsored 
meal boxes we were 
able to travel around 
Bandung and deliver 
meals to needy people 
that we randomly meet 
on the streets. 

Dina was also able to 
print a special Christmas 
magazine in Bandung which we will distribute to 
inspire others with this message of hope and cheer. 

happy children at orphanage

printing 
project

meal boxes distributed in Bandung

Future Horizon Foundation expresses its gratitude to all of 
our friends whose generous support has made possible the 
projects featured in this report. We find great satisfaction 
in working in a country where being of service to one’s 
fellow man and helping those in need is highly valued. As 
a non-profit volunteer organization, all of our activities are 
funded through the support of those who share our vision. 
We warmly welcome your participation. Together we can 
make a difference!

Donations can be sent to:
Paypal Account

carlarnold3@gmail.com


